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CIRCULAR NO. 02-2022-GCKT 

 

TO:  ALL SUBORDINATE COMMANDERIES WITHIN THE JURISDICTION OF THE 

GRAND COMMANDERY OF KNIGHTS TEMPLAR OF THE PHILIPPINES. 

FROM:  THE GRAND COMMANDERY OF KNIGHTS TEMPLAR OF THE PHILIPPINES 

SUBJECT:  LIFTING OF THE COVID CIRCULARS 

DATE:  29 SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

This has reference to Grand Commandery Circular last March 18, 2020 instructing all Commanderies in the 

Jurisdiction to suspend temporarily all Commandery related activities and Circular 01-2022 dated March 08, 

2022 revising the 2020 Circular. 

 

As most of the world has resumed back to normalcy, it is the direction of this Grand Commandery to do the 

same.  The Grand Commandery is therefore revoking the 2 aforementioned circulars with all the prohibitions 

therein.  This Grand Commandery will now resume its labors as it was before the pandemic. 

 

This Circular shall be effective immediately upon posting in the Official Grand York Rite of the Philippines 

website (www.yorkritephilippines.org). 

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 

 

 

Courteously, 

 

 

S.K. Rodel Riezl S. Reyes, KCT, KTCH 

Right Eminent Grand Commander 

Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of the Philippines 

 

 

Attested by: 

 

 

S.K. Manuel Liam C. Garcia, PGC, KCT, KTCH 

Grand Recorder 

Grand Commandery of Knights Templar of the Philippines 

http://www.yorkritephilippines.org/

